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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



21st February 2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

World Book Day – 1st March 2018
On 1st of March we will be celebrating World Book Day in School.  Children are welcome to come to School dressed as a character from their favourite books, however this is not compulsory.
On the afternoon of Thursday 1st March, all the children will be taking part in reading activities and competitions.  We would like to invite parents/carers to come along from 2pm and read with their child in their classroom.  You are free to take your child home afterwards.
Parents and Carers of Year 3 children, are able to come and read with their children from 2.30pm as this is when they will return to School from swimming.
Thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd
Head Teacher 
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